Bradley Town Board Meeting

March 13, 2023 5:30pm

Bradley Town Hall

1518 W. Mohawk Drive, Tomahawk WI 54487

Supervisor Joan Hilgendorf called the meeting to order. Supervisors John Crass and Jennifer Bishop were present.
Chairman Kevin Koth was absent.

Public Comment: None

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$54,047.11 Equipment Fund -
$164,213.85; General Savings Account - $573,098.00; Checking Account - $351,353.47; Cemetery Fund - $70,586.58;
Re-Evaluation - $90,000.00; ARPA Fund - $123,099.40; Capital Outlay - $20,000.00; Tax Money Collected - $305,445.
32; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,538.48.

Minutes of previous meeting: Monthly meeting held on February 13, 2023-Crass/Bishop motion to approve. Motion
passed 3-0

Clerk's Business:
A. Payment of vouchers #8231 through #8278- Bishop/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 3-0

Parks Report:
= Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve Bethel Excavating to continue with the park/town hall summer maintenance.
There will be a $250.00 increase for 2023 putting the total contract at $15,430.00. Motion passed 3-0
= Soil test has been completed at Kahle Park; just waiting for the results to come back. Once everything is in place
will look at having the new septic done in May.

Ordinance for amendments for revisions to the Lincoln County Zoning Ordinance related to permitted and conditional land
used by zoning districts was already approved at the county level so no action was taken.

Fire call billing will still be billed to Town of Bradley residents if notices are received from the Tomahawk Fire Department.
The Town of Bradley will still request a call log from the Tomahawk Fire Department to keep track of calls within the
township. Invoices to residents will only be mailed out once with no follow-up.

Waste/Recycling: John will discuss with waste/recycling workers cleaning up snow around the compactors and discussing
the number of times compactors are getting pulled.

Road Report:
» The permit for Foley’s Crane Service will move to a yearly permit with absolutely no access to any new
blacktopped road for one year from the road’s completion date.
* Crass/Bishop motion to approve the road maintenance agreement with the Town of Skanawan.
= Proposals for summer road work including grubbing, pulverizing, and blacktopping will be mailed out on March
14™ and presented at the April 18" meeting.

Other business not requiring board action: Board of Review is scheduled for May 3, 2023, from 3:00-5:00pm
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:04PM.

Kari Kiser-Clerk



